## WELCOME COMMITTEE SEPTEMBER 2001

We had one new tenant move into our complex this month. Her name is Dorothy O'Malley. She and her daughter have moved into Unit #34. I presented Dorothy with a Welcome Gift Basket and the Rules and Regulations on Saturday, September 8, 2001.

She has recently relocated her from Westlake. She had previously been a Pebble Beach resident. She loves our community and has been quite pleased with how nice everyone has been and seemed quite pleased with our gift basket. I gave her a basket of girlie bath items.

A good friend of mine is just starting a gift basket business and I had contacted her. I advised that we were keeping it at the \$25.00 range and she put together a very nice basket for that price. I thought it would be fun to vary the baskets depending on the resident. Such as the bath items, gardening, kitchen, wines etc.

Thank you,

Pat Claus

Welcome Committee